



Phone: (04) 3812000 Email: Wellington.OIA@police.govt.nz

7 December 2016

Sam Crawley fyi-request-4846-1ae4895a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sam

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

Frefer to your e-mail of 27 October 2016 in which you requested:

all correspondence between the NZ Police and any and all government organisations (including, but not limited to, ministries, ministers' offices and security organisations) regarding the Police investigation into the Exit International pro-euthanasia group. To be clear, I'm referring to the investigation that involved the use of breath testing check-points that the Police have acknowledged were used over Labour Weekend 2016

I have considered your request in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. Your request is refused pursuant to section 18(e) of the Official Information Act as the documents alleged to contain the information requested do not exist.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman and seek an investigation and review of my decision.

Yours sincerely

Yours sincerely

Inspector Christopher Bensemann

Area Commander

Wellington Central Police Station